
 

November 3, 2016 

 

To the Florida Building organization: 

 

I was hired by Areda Construction to legalize (design to Code) a remodeling that was done by the Owner 
at his office without a permit. 

In my professional opinion, the lift required by the Town of Miami Lakes and the FBC should be waived. 
The cost of providing a lift is too high. All functions existing on the second floor already exist in the first 
floor.  

I will be happy to provide further information if needed. 

 

Sincerely 

 

Adolfo Danilo Lopez, AIA 
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